## **Woodland Park Elementary**



9025 158 Street, Surrey, BC V4N 2Y6 (604) 589 5957 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/woodlandpark

May 17, 2018

Dear Parent / Guardian,

As a precaution, I want to let you know that the school has learned that early this week a Frost Road Elementary student was approached by a man in a car. The student was in front of that school at the time. The man tried to convince the student to get in the car and fortunately, the student refused and ran to a safe location.

Surrey RCMP was notified and have issued a public warning that is likely to appear in the news media.

I am sharing this information with students and parents so you are aware and can take particular precautions as needed in the neighbourhood. As a reminder, here are some safety tips:

- Don't take short cuts. Use main routes...avoid lanes, forested or secluded areas.
- Walk with friends.
- Tell someone where you are going and when you will be back.
- Phone home when leaving a friend's house and say when you will be home.
- Trust your instincts and your feelings.
- Phone if you are going to be delayed, or if your plans change.

Please feel free to contact the school if you have questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

**Doug Strachan** 

Manager, Communication Services



14033 – 92 Ave, Surrey, BC V3V 0B7 T 604.595.6189 C 778.772.5032 www.surreyschools.ca